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December 23, 2020 
 
 

DP World, Fremantle Stoppages 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
C.H. Robinson has been advised of authorised Maritime Union of Australia (MUA) Protected Industrial Action 
(PIA) at DP World, Fremantle terminal next week. The following work restrictions will be applicable with all 
terminal operations stopping during these hours: 
 

• Ban on the performance of work on all vessels from 6am on 25 December until 2pm on 27 December  

• Ban on the performance of work on all vessels from 10pm on 27 December until 10pm on 28 December 

• Ban on the performance of work on all vessels on day shift from 6am from 29 December for indefinite 

period 

• Ban on the performance of work on all vessels from 2pm on 1 January until 2pm on 2 January  

Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the notice held within, 
please contact your Key Account Manager or a C.H. Robinson representative. 
 
Sincerely,  
C.H. Robinson. 
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